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The bill has nothing to do with farming. It is a sneak attack by the NSW Government designed to 

silence everyone’s voice on issues we hold dear to our heart. 

An unacceptable attempt to silence whistleblowers and allow farmers and landholders to practice 

animal abuse hidden from the public. 


